
Feb 26, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Small donor funding allows direct voter action to be amplified in our election process.  This is necessary 
because the law requires the legislature work for voters and not for anyone else.  The interest of the 
state is benefited when the voice of the people is protected and heard, which it is not at present. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Paul Destefano 
5131 SW 38th Pl Apt 28 
Portland, OR 97221-3827 
 
 
 


